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For Immediate Release        September 16, 2015 

 
The Bakersfield Police Department is seeking the community’s assistance in identifying 
and locating the following suspect wanted for Grand Theft Auto. On August 23, 2015, 
the victim’s vehicle was stolen from the 3200 of Bernard St. On August 28, 2015, at 
4:00 am, the victim’s vehicle was captured by a red-light-camera at the intersection of 
Oswell St. and Bernard St. running a red light. The driver of the stolen vehicle was 
photographed operating the car. The suspect is described as a: 
 

hispanic male, late teens – early 20’s, thin build. 
 

 
 
Anyone with information regarding this case is encouraged to call Detective John 
Jamison at (661) 326-3907 or the Bakersfield Police Department at (661) 327-7111. 

You can now send an anonymous text message to the Bakersfield Police Department. It’s quick and it’s easy.  
Simply enter 274637 into your phone and text BPDCRIMES along with your message. The text is sent to the 
police department and the sender remains completely anonymous. 

Tips can also be anonymously sent through the smartphone “TipSubmit” mobile App or via email at 
https://www.tipsubmit.com.  
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